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February 20, 2008 (3:20pm)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF
Secretary, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission,
Washington, D.C.,20555-0001
Attn: Rulemaking and Adjudication Staff

Dear Secretary:

I do not believe it is in the best interest of the United States for the Energy Solutions dump at
Tooele county, Utah, to accept Low-Level Radioactive Waste from Italy or any other country.
This would be good only for Energy Solutions at the expense of this country. It serves no good
purpose for our nation and would be most unwise and I object to this reckless plan. When the
dump is full of European waste, I don't believe Italy will then take our Low-Level Radioactive
Waste.

Sincery,

Mildred D. Nielsen.
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